
OSSL Newsletter April 10,2024

Greetings OSSL Members,

Well, we have finished off our 29th season with the final major having been 
completed.

Congratulations to Kevin Brown for his hard fought  win over Ed Zvirbulis to
take home the Dutch De Boer trophy.

Dan Brodrick finished third and Kevin Cornell finished fourth.

Slamming Sam Collura had the high run of the tournament at 51.

Our last event of the year will be the Awards Luncheon scheduled for April 
27th at the Hamilton Air Force Association from 2:00 – 5:00 PM.

I will send out a reminder in a week or two.

Thanks to all for another great season!

Regards

Glen Armstrong

President

OSSL


